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Notice to Salmon Beach residents regarding the Wendy Creek Bridge 

 

 

 

The Toquaht Nation has purchased a steel bridge to replace the existing log stringer 

bridge over Wendy Creek, north of Salmon Beach. The bridge replacement project is proposed to 

begin before the end of this September and may take over 1 week. While in progress, that section 

of the road will be closed and any vehicles or equipment requiring access to the east side of the 

creek will need to use the internal through roads at Salmon Beach. The drivers will be briefed as 

to the sensitivity of the community’s roads. The community will be notified when the exact start 

date of the project is known. 

 

The contribution committed by Salmon Beach will be utilized and is appreciated. 

 

If there is are any questions please forward them to: 

 

Alex Reaburn 

Environmental Services Assistant- West Coast 

Alberni Clayoquot Regional District 

Phone (C): (250) 726-6106 

Phone (W): (250) 725-3751 

Email: wcassistant@acrd.bc.ca 

 

 

Thank you. 
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